
Kiest Cliff Neighborhood Plus 
Meeting Notes 

Saturday, January 14, 2017 
 
 
At the first meeting held, January 14th at the Dallas Executive Airport, the following 
statements were voiced by the residents: 
 
Concern about Dallas Executive Airport flights on Sunday during church services. 
 
Concern about the quality of tar used to cover pot holes and pave streets in the 
community. 
 
Residents would like a dog park in the community. 
 
5-mile creek erosion 
 
Would like community gateway signage 
 
Illegal dumping on Rio Grande  
 
Redevelopment of Red Bird Mall. Residents of Kimball want to be included in mall 
redevelopment meetings. 
 
Residents should join the Old Oak Cliff Conservation League. 
 
Need Bulk Trash pickup near West Cliff Church. 
 
The Kimball Area was once known as a bedroom community. 
 
Residents suggested creating work groups to facilitate implementation of the rapid 
response action plan and long term transformation action plan. 
 
Find out NPO and the DPD officer for the area. Make them aware of commercial 
properties and the trash problems. (Marshalls – Illegal Dumping) 
 
Want a link between 3-1-1 requests and duplicates? 
 
Want thicker asphalt like what is poured on Preston Road, for Kiest. 
 
Kimball Estates; Pomeroy and Kimballdale; residents are selling cars 
 
Train tracks need to be removed at Westmoreland and Cockrell Hill 
 
Code responders only address one spot and not across the street 
 
Need the number for suspected drug activity?? 
 



Alley repair / tree trunk roots are breaking up the concrete 
 
Blue Ridge Housing Development on hold; need to make changes to the plan 
 
Next meeting is Saturday, February 4th @ 10:30am – Freedom Missionary Baptist 
Church on Westmoreland, near Kimball High School. 
 
www.dallascityhall/neighborhoodvitality 
 
 
 


